
From: Angela Stevens >  
Sent: 30 March 2019 07:23 
To: manstonairport@pins.gsi.gov.uk 
Subject: Housing Numbers Query at Manston Airport 
  
My reference 20011922 
RSP DCO Reference to upgrade and reopen Manston Airport - TRO20002-003503 
 
 
Dear Sirs,  
 
 
I fully support the RSP DCO Application and am concerned at the lack of clarity in the Stone Hill Park 
housing plans for the Manston Airport site, especially as the site has been quoted in the past by TDC 
as a windfall.  
 
Regarding the TDC draft Local Plan, which has been highlighted in the Documents previously, it 
seems that the Manston Airport site has the potential for up to 10,000 homes to be built by Stone 
Hill Park. A selection of differing numbers of new homes at Manston Airport has been previously 
quoted by SHP, whose plans include a school, wave park, leisure facilities, etc.  
 
 
Is it possible to discern exactly how many houses SHP do plan to build on the airport site, should the 
DCO not be granted to RSP? Neither of the 2 Stone Hill Park planning applications lodged with 
Thanet District Council (also previously published on your Documents page), state anywhere near 
10,000 homes quoted in the Quinn Estates brochure. I asked for permission to submit a copy of the 
brochure here, but permission was denied. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Angela Stevens. 
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